
A Documentary Presentation by Mr. Tanaka Susumu, the Director of Yokisō 

Museum, Nagoya, Japan 

 

                          (from left) Mr. Denjirō Hasegawa, Mr.Hariharan, Ms.Chiyo Itō, Mr. Suketami Itō 

We are very happy to announce that Mr. Tanaka Susumu, the Director of Yokisō Museum, Nagoya, 

Japan will be presenting a documentary video on 17th March, 2014 during his visit to Santiniketan, based 

on ‘Meeting of Tagore and Itō Suketami’ and ‘The activity of Mr. P. Hariharan’. Mr. P. Hariharan 

(1905~1970) has a deep connection with Gurudev Rabindranath Tagore as well as Santiniketan and it is 

known that he went to Japan to study about pottery with the recommendation of Gurudev. The 

documentary on him tells about his activity in Bangalore on his return from Japan.  

 

We cordially invite you to this interactive session. 

 

                                                                                                                                 Gita A Keeni 

                   Head, Department of Japanese 

                   Bhasha Bhavana 

 

Time & Venue: 

17th March 2014 (4:30pm~ 5:30pm) 

Seminar Hall, 

Department of Japanese (Nippon Bhavana) 


